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School-to-Home Communication 
 

 

COMING SOON (REPLACING HONEYWELL) – Blackboard 
Connect is our mass notification service used to inform 
parents of school closings, schedule changes, 
emergencies, and other important information. Please 
keep your contact information up-to-date with the 
schools to receive these messages.  

 

The Genesis Parent Portal is a password-protected, 
online access system to view student information, 
including schedules, attendance, report grades/progress 
reports, assignments, and grades. The Genesis portal is 
part of our ongoing effort to strengthen communication 
among school, parents, and students. 
https://parents.roxbury.org/  

 

Honeywell Alert System is our mass notification service 
(thru July 2021) used to inform parents of school 
closings, schedule changes, emergencies, and other 
important information. Please keep your contact 
information up-to-date with the schools to receive 
these messages. 

 

ClassDojo and Remind apps connect teachers with 
students and parents to build amazing classroom 
communities. Parents can ask your child’s teacher for 
their direct links or access them through their Classlink 
accounts. 

 

We post information to social media as well. Parents 
can opt to follow the district by 

• Liking us on Facebook (@RoxburyPublicSchools) 

• Following us on Instagram (RoxburyPublicSchools) 

• Following us on Twitter (@RoxburyBdofEd) 

 

To receive email updates parents can put their emails 
on the registration packages or update it anytime on 
Genesis Parent Portal. 
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